THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

LETTER OF DECISION
June 8, 2015

Cowles, Murphy, Glover & Associates
457 St. Michael Street
Mobile, AL 36602

Re: 1437 Cochrane Causeway
(West side of Cochrane Causeway, 1000+ South of the South terminus of the
Cochrane-Africatown Bridge).
Council District 2
ZON2015-00843
Cowles, Murphy, Glover & Associates
Planning Approval to amend a previously approved Planning Approval to amend the
scope of operations at an existing bulk fuel storage facility to include storage of
sulphuric acid in an 1-2, Heavy-Industry District.

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on June 4, 2015, the Planning Commission considered for Planning Approval a
request to amend a previously approved Planning Approval to amend the scope of operations
at an existing bulk fuel storage facility to include storage of sulphuric acid in an I-2, Heavy-
Industry District.

After discussion, the Planning Commission approved the above referenced application,
subject to the following conditions:

1) the applicant obtaining all State and Federal permits required for the proposed use,
and submission of copies of such to the Planning Division of the Urban
Development Department;

2) revision of the site plan to indicate a dumpster, in compliance with Section 64-
4.D.9. of the Zoning Ordinance, or the placement of a note on the site plan stating
that no dumpster will be utilized and refuse collection will either be curb-side or
via private can collection services;

3) placement of a note on the site plan stating that any use of the site other than that of
this approval, or any physical changes to the site, will require a new Planning
Approval application;
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4) compliance with the Fire Department comments: (A4ll projects within the City of
Mobile Fire Jurisdiction must comply with the requirements of the 2009
International Fire Code, as adopted by the City of Mobile.),

5) submission to Planning of a revised site plan; and

6) full compliance with all municipal codes and ordinances.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895.
Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary

Richard Olsen
Deputy Director of Planning

cc: ARC Terminals
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